
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1 April 2011 
            
Newsletter No 27 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 4 April 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

  Ria Khazi  Nursery 
For making progress in beginning 

to find words with their initial 
sounds. 

  Alisha Bashir  RW 
For making a correct 

prediction in Knowledge 
and Understanding of the 

World. 

  Molly Ewins  RG 
For having more confidence to 

write independently. 

  Jaunay Headley  1B 
For trying really hard to 

concentrate on his work and 
describe a character. 

Kulvinder Bhakad    1/2H 
For mentally solving maths 

word problems, mentally 
using + and - accurately. 

Rachel Ewins   2S 
For excellent effort and 

progress in her maths work. 

Khia Robinson   3L 
For lovely work this week on 

fractions. 

Whole Class  3/4MW 
For a fantastic class 

assembly. 

Amritpal Randhawa  4W 
For making a lovely Roman 

style mosaic. 

Tasnia Islam     5B 
For writing some lovely 
personification poems. 

 Connor Kirby  5/6S 
For his work in literacy 

writing poetry. 

 Azizah Rashid  6SH 
For a well planned story with 

good use of connectives 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 5/6S 
Spick and Span 1B 

Attendance 3/4MW 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to RW  Runners up - 2S 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 4 April 2011. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Leah Rashid     1/2H    

For giving her seat to another 
child who was hurt, despite 
having a nose bleed herself. 

Avneet Kaur Sekhon     3/4MW      
For bringing clothes for other 
children to wear for our class 

assembly. 



 
 
Mothers Day Assembly 
Well done to all the children in 3/4MW for an excellent Mothers Day Assembly this morning.  
Everyone enjoyed the high level of performance provided by the children.  Special thanks go to Miss 
Woodley and all the staff who supported her.  It was lovely to see so many of you attend and I hope 
you all have a lovely Mothers Day on Sunday. 
 
Easter Church Service 
Our Easter Church service will be taking place on Friday 8 April 2011 at 11:15am.  Parents/ Carers 
are welcome to attend. 
 
School Dinners 
As from 27 April 2011 Birmingham City Council will increase the price of school dinners to £1.85 per 
day, £9.25 per week.  The correct money should be given to the class teacher on a Monday 
morning, in an envelope clearly labelled with your child‟s name and class on. 
 
Business Enterprise information 
The business enterprise group are involved in a project called the Lifewise Challenge. More 
information will be sent out on to you after the Easter holidays! Basically, we are raising funds to 
sponsor the education of children who live in Uganda. This costs £162.00, for a primary aged child, 
for one year. Your help is needed with this worthwhile cause so please support us!  
Next week we will be running two exciting events to raise funds: 

 „Decorate an egg‟ competition on Friday 8th April. All eggs must be hard boiled and decorated 

at home. Amaze us with your “eggstreme” imagination! Bring them into school on Wednesday 

6th April to be judged on Friday. “Eggcellent” prizes to be won! Come and amaze us with your 

“eggstra” special designs! We are asking for a donation of 50p per egg. 

 Easter hunt on Thursday 7th April.  Each class will be going on a hunt to see who can find all 

the Easter symbols within the time limit! We are asking for a donation of 50p to take part. 

Next week we will also be selling tickets for a „Prince and Princess Disco‟ to celebrate the Royal 
Wedding! The disco will be on Thursday 28th April, the day before the Royal Wedding!  Get your 
„Royal‟ outfits ready! Key Stage 1 will start at 3:30pm and finish at 4:30pm.  Key Stage 2 will start at 
4:45pm and finish at 5:45pm.  Tickets will cost £1.00 each. 
 

A very busy week for us next week! 
Thank you from Mrs Bains and the Business Enterprise Group! 

 
 
Term Dates 

End of term holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 8 April 2011 

and return to school on 
Wednesday 27 April 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


